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What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we talked about places of worship. The children drew pictures of Mosques. 

In English, the children have been acting out the story making their own bus and writing about 

the things they like or dislike about the story. 

In Math, we explored and sorted 2D and 3D shapes. 

In PSHE, we are learning about ‘Changing Me’. This week we talked about how they have 

changed since they were babies and how they are going to change in the future. 

In Expressive Art and Design, we painted all the parts of our class bus. 

In Understanding of the World, we watch a video of a bus making factory in Brazil. 

In Phonics, we are continuing with Little Wandle daily phonics, reading three times each week 

at school and book are going home on Fridays.  

Welly Wednesday, we are definitely enjoying the drier weather and making dens.  

 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley, Frankie and 

Noah.  

Headteacher Award: Noah, for showing love, working with his friends as a team and sharing 

before being asked. 

Work on the Wall: Stanley, for working hard and making amazing progress with his reading. 

Pupil Voice: Are we ready for our holiday? Martha 

                      We are going to the desert. Noah 

                       We have a picnic to go! Maria 

Mrs Gifford, my Dad is very clever, once he turned me invisible. We were all sitting together, 

but they couldn’t see me. Martha 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thank you for helping the children with the ‘Bus Book’, they have loved showing them and the 

children loved seen the adventures. They are very exceited to take the book home this week.   


